Committee on Faculty Affairs (CFA)

Minutes of 01/25/06
Members (those in attendance are in bold): Sunita Ahlawat, Georgia Arvanitis, Pat Beaber, William Behre, Cynthia Curtis, Henry Fradella, Maureen Gorman, Jean Graham, Sarah Kern, James Lentini (excused), Ann Marie Nicolosi (chair), Thomas Sales
Discussion and Action:
I. Minutes of 11/30/05 were approved.

II. Old Business.  
A. CFA has finished reviewing changes made last year in the Promotions Document, in response to the Provost’s request for clarification.  Hank Fradella will revise the Promotions Document accordingly.
B. CFA continued to respond to the request for clarification and guidance made by SOSA: SOSA grant reports should go to Academic Affairs at the end of each grant period (i.e., a three-year grant requires only one report, unless the recipient applies for another SOSA grant before the end of the grant period).  Classroom materials should be eligible for SOSA if they will be disseminated beyond TCNJ.  To encourage pedagogical and other scholarship, the language of the RFP (e.g., D1, which specifies “journals”) and instructions should be broadened.  External funding (including release time) through the Development Office should not disqualify the recipient from SOSA.  The remaining issues are to be discussed at the next meeting; a report to Academic Affairs will be forthcoming.
Respectfully Submitted,

Jean E. Graham

